
 

Parent/Guardian          
Consent Form 

 

Saturday Computing 
Experience 

 

The Saturday Computing Experience is designed as an introduction to computers and 
computer programming for middle and high school deaf and hard of hearing students 15 
to 18 years old, who are planning to go to college and are curious about computing 
careers. There is no cost for this program, and only a limited number of spaces are 
available.  
 
This form is to be filled out and returned by the parent or guardian of the applicant. 
Attach additional pages as needed to address the items below. Return this form and 
any additional attachments to:  

Saturday Computing Experience                        
University of Washington  
Box 352350  
Seattle, WA 98195-2350  

Deadline: 5:00 PM, Friday, February 28, 2013   

If you have questions about the Saturday Computing Experience or this form, please 
contact us at:    

Voice/TTY:    206-685-3648  
Toll-Free Voice/TTY:  888-972-3648  
FAX:    206-543-2969  ATTN: Rob Roth  
E-mail:   robroth@cs.washington.edu  

Student Applicant’s Name (please print):          
 
Parent/Guardian 1 name (primary contact): 
 
                     
Name                  Address       City, State, Zip 
 
                    
Home phone        Work or cell phone     E-mail address 
 
Parent/Guardian 2 name (secondary contact): 
 
                     
Name                  Address       City, State, Zip 
 
                    
Home phone        Work or cell phone     E-mail address 

mailto:robroth@cs.washington.edu


In what areas has the applicant shown academic or career interests?  

 

 

 

Why is the applicant a good candidate for the Saturday Computing Experience 
program?  

 

 

 

Please describe any medical or health issues that program staff should be aware of. 

 

 

Please provide additional comments or information regarding the applicant that would 
be useful to program staff.  

 

 

I give approval for (applicant) __________________________ to participate in the 
Saturday Computing Experience program, and I further authorize the release to 
program staff of school documentation related to his/her disability and academic record.  
 
I understand that, if accepted, my child is expected to attend the Saturday Computing 
Experience beginning April 6 and ending June 1 (no class on May 25), from 9:30 AM to 
12 noon in the Paul G. Allen Center for Computer Science & Engineering.  
 
Transportation to and from the Saturday Computing Experience is the student/parents’ 
responsibility.. 
 

 
 

              

Signature            Date 
 

All Advancing Deaf & Hard of Hearing in Computing program offerings are 

contingent upon receipt of continued funding.  

 

The University of Washington ensures equal opportunity in education regardless of 

race, color, creed, religion, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, age, marital 

status, disability, disabled veteran, or Vietnam era veteran status in accordance 

with University policy and applicable federal and state statutes and regulations. 


